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Farley, Annette <afarley@carroll.edu>

Fwd: Voter Registration Information
1 message

Schopfer, Carol <cschopfer@carroll.edu> Thu, Mar 7, 2024 at 12:17 PM
To: Annette Farley <afarley@carroll.edu>

Here ya go

On Mon, Sep 18, 2023 at 12:17 PM <registraroffice@carroll.edu> wrote:

VOTER REGISTRATION

Dear Students,

Below you will find several links related to voter registration here in Montana and outside the state. All Carroll College
students are encouraged to register to vote. Paper registration forms are also available near the information desk in the
O'Connell Hall Lobby. If you need assistance, please contact the Registrar's Office or Financial Aid Office.

For Montana voter registration information, including a link to the MT voter registration application, click here.

For information about how to register to vote in states outside of Montana click here.

Registrar's Office

--
Carol Schopfer, Ph.D.
Registrar
Office Number 406-447-4459
Carroll College
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